
 

 

School Council Newsletter  
Welcome to our 2nd School Council Newsletter. 

March/ April 2023 

St. Joseph's Primary School Bessbrook.  



In This Issue 

 

In this Newsletter, you will find out what our School Council have been up to in March and April and 

what are plans are for the rest of the year.  

• World Book day 

• Bake Sale fundraiser 

• School uniform checks 

• Congratulations  

• Looking to the future 



World Book Day 

 

 

Our Student Council had a great time judging the World Book Day entries. There was some fantastic 

entries, well done to everyone who entered.  

 



Bake Sale Fundraiser 

 

Over the course of four seperate dates our Primary 4-7 classes ran bake sales to fundraise for local 

charities and school playground equipment. This was an amazing success and we were able to raise a 

huge amount. The children had an absolute fantastic time baking and it was great to see the parents 

getting involved. Thank you for supporting our fundraising events.  

 



 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 



School Uniform Checks 

 



 

 



We carried out our second round of school uniform checks and reported the results to Mrs Hannaway 

and the class teachers. Our school strives to always look our best and our uniform is our identity. As 

school councillors we set the standard of always looking our best.  

 

Celebrating Success 

 



 

As a school, we were honoured to be nominated and up for 3 awards on the night - Classroom Assistant 

of the Year, School of the Year and Principal of the Year. We are so proud of Cecilia Creaney for receiving 

Special Recognition for the amazing job she has done in our school for the last 37 years. She has made 

such a huge, positive impact on so many children, staff, families and the whole school community over 

the years in St. Joseph’s. She truly is a winner in all our eyes! Well done Celie. 

 



Our Boys School football Team arrived back to St Joseph's with the Malachy McGeeney Cup after 

defeating St Malachy's PS, Camlough on a scoreline of 0-16 to 0-14. A fantistic group of footballers who 

deserve a huge amout of respect for the efforts they have put in. Our school Gaelic team has been re-

established this year with huge success and participation.  

Looking to the future 

 

The School Council this year has been extremely busy. We are currently looking forward to our next 

charity drive. We are also organising some school events and looking at ways to improve our school. If 

you would like to contribute to the school council in any way or form please contact Mr Traynor.  

BREAK THE RULES DAY 

 



 

On Friday 26th of May. The children can choose to break some or all of the school rules. It is 50p per rule 

and we will be fundraising for school funds. This will be a great day before a longer weekend. Thank you 

for your continued support.  
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